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Dear Moorabbin Primary School Community, 

Hello! My name is Shumaila, and I am one of your four 
Community Leaders for 2025! 

I am excited to launch our first Community Page, which will be 
featured regularly in our whole school newsletter. 

To begin, I would like to warmly welcome you all—our wonderful 
school community—to what promises to be an amazing year. 

You may be wondering what to expect from our page. As a team, 
we thought a great starting point would be to profile each of our 
school leaders—both students and teachers—so you can get to 
know them better. We will also reintroduce our school values and 
their mascots: 

T – Thoughtful 
E – Enthusiastic 
R – Respectful 
R – Responsible 
I – Inquisitive 
F – Friendly 
I – Inclusive 
C – Capable 

That’s all from me for now. Thank you for reading! 

Warm regards, 
Shumaila 

 


